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 Credit card fees to increase for some MVD transactions 
 
SANTA FE – The fees to use a credit card for Motor Vehicle Division transactions over 
$275 is now 1.99%.  The fee for other credit card transactions will remain at $1.55. 
 
Credit card fees on MVD transactions are used solely to cover costs passed along by the 
Division’s credit card processor. The fee had been at $1.55 for all transactions since 
2018.  
 
### 
The Motor Vehicle Division strives to offer customers convenient channels to conduct 
their business. MVD regularly adds to services offered online and through convenient 
retail kiosks. 
  
Connect with us on LinkedIn, YouTube and Twitter @NM_MVD 
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